

SOUTH HADLEY ELECTRIC LIGHT DEPARTMENT BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS' JOINT HYBRID MEETING WITH SELECTBOARD AT THE SENIOR CENTER SOUTH HADLEY, MA MAY 21, 2024, AT 7:00 P.M.

Present for the Board: Chair John Hine, Paul Dobosh, Ron Coutu

The joint hybrid meeting of the Selectboard and the Light Board was called to order at 7:00 P.M. by both board Chairs. The Selectboard then approved the minutes of their May 7, 2024 meeting and asked for any Board and Public Comments.

At 7:05, the Selectboard Chair stated they had received a letter of interest from Tom Terry for the open seat on the Light Board. Tom Terry was nominated, and seconded, for the seat. There were no other nominations.

Tom Terry was voted to the vacant Municipal Light Board seat for a term until the April 8, 2025, annual town election, by a unanimous roll call vote of the Selectboard and the Light Board attending members.

Adjourn:

On a motion by Mr. Coutu, seconded by Mr. Dobosh, it was unanimously VOTED: To adjourn.

The Light Board meeting ended at 7:08 P.M.

DocuSigned by:

8FA6001660C043B...

Ron Coutu, Light Board Clerk

Approved:

May 30, 2024